From: Chris O'Neil

Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 1:52 PM
To: 'Miller, Griff'
Cc: 'Sharon Fisher' (Sharon.R.Fisher@harley-davidson.com); Ralph Golia; Hamid Rafiee

(Hamid.Rafiee@usace.army.mil); 'khorvath@state.pa.us'; Pamela Trowbridge
(ptrowbridg@state.pa.us); Steve Snyder
Subject: RE: fYNOP GWRI Part 2

Thanks Griff. As discussed during the meeting on Friday, a revised version of the report will be prepared, incorporating
responses to comments and the results of the South Property Boundary Area (SPBA) supplemental soil investigation.

Chris

From: Miller, Griff [mailto:Miller.Griff@epa.gov]

Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 6:13 PM

To: Chris O'Nell

Cc: 'Sharon Fisher' (Sharon.R.Fisher@harley-davidson.com); Ralph Golia; Hamid Rafiee (Hamid.Rafiee@usace.army.mil);
'khorvath@state.pa.us'; Pamela Trowbridge (ptrowbridg@state.pa.us)

Subject: RE: fYNOP GWRI Part 2

Chris,

EPA has reviewed the responses to EPA’s comments on the Supplemental GWRI (part 2) and concurs with the
approaches outlined to address EPA’s comments. Upon completion of the revisions and the SPBA soil investigation, EPA
intends to issue a letter approving the Supplemental GWRI (part 2).

Thank you (and the rest of the fYNOP team) for your continued efforts in remediating the site,
Griff

Griff Miller, CHMM, CPH

Lieutenant Commander, US Public Health Service
Remedial Project Manager, RCRA Corrective Action
USEPA Region 3 (3LC20)

1650 Arch St

Philadelphia PA 19103-2029

(215) 814-3407

From: Chris O'Neil [mailto:coneil@groundwatersciences.com]

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 10:34 AM

To: Miller, Griff <Miller.Griff@epa.gov>

Cc: 'Sharon Fisher' (Sharon.R.Fisher@harley-davidson.com) <Sharon.R.Fisher@harley-davidson.com>; Ralph Golia
<rgolia@amoed.com>; Hamid Rafiee (Hamid.Rafiee@usace.army.mil) <Hamid.Rafiee@usace.army.mil>;
'khorvath@state.pa.us' <khorvath@state.pa.us>; Pamela Trowbridge (ptrowbridg@state.pa.us)
<ptrowbridg@state.pa.us>

Subject: fYNOP GWRI Part 2



JMS
Text Box


Griff, the attached letter provides responses to the EPA comments on the Supplemental Remedial Investigation
Groundwater Report (Part 2) dated August 2016 for the former York Naval Ordnance Plant (fYNOP) located in York,
Pennsylvania. Please let us know if you have any questions on the letter.

Christopher D. O'Neil, P.G.
Senior Hydrogeologist

2601 Market Place Street, Suite 310
Harrisburg, PA 17110-9340

Office: (717) 901-8176

Fax: (717) 657-1611

Cell: (717) 756-1246
coneil@groundwatersciences.com
www.groundwatersciences.com
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